
 

 

 

 

 

Young Persons Free Bus Travel Scheme 
 

If your child is aged 5 – 21 years old and live in Scotland, they are eligible for 

free public bus travel from 31st January 2022, no matter their nationality. 

For more information, please see 
https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/article/72078/Young-Persons-Free-Bus-Travel-Scheme 

 

Or if you would like an application form directly from the school  

please scan below. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/article/72078/Young-Persons-Free-Bus-Travel-Scheme

